
Weekly Newsletter

8-18-17

Important Information
*Remember NO SCHOOL on Monday, August 21.
*Remember the Newsletters can always be viewed on your teacher’s link in the 
staff tab on the Tate Elem. School website, http://tateele.pickens.k12.ga.us/.
*Thank you for checking and sending in your child’ communication folders daily!  
Please remember to put all parent notes and/or labeled money in your child’s 
yellow daily folder.

Reading/Language Arts
 Sing, say, point alphabet

 Initial Sound Sorting

 Letter Names and Sounds

 High Frequency Words

Writing 
Letter formation and name practice.  

We will be working on writing our 

names beginning each tall letter at 

the top (sky) and going down (to the 
ground).  

Math

 Unit 1:  Counting with 
Friends

 Envision Math:  
 Topic 1 One-Five

Upcoming Events
August 17th-Septermber 15th PTO Penny Wars
August 21st No School 
August 25th Fall Pictures 
August 31st - September 8th Book Fair 
September 4th Labor Day Holiday
September 5th McTeacher’s Night at McDonald’s 
September 8th Grandparents' Luncheon and Photos (schedule to follow)

 (Book Fair will close following the Grandparent's day luncheon.)

September 18th-22nd Fall Break

http://tateele.pickens.k12.ga.us/

